
HB 86 -- Transportation Employees’ Salaries

Sponsor:  Ward

This bill requires the Highways and Transportation Commission to
administer a comprehensive job study every five years for all
salaried employees.  Salaried employees will have a maximum of
three pay brackets per pay grade.  No salaried employee will
receive a reduction in pay to bring that employee into the
revised pay bracket.

On July 1 of each year, every salaried employee’s monthly salary
will be increased by the Consumer Price Index for all urban
consumers not to exceed 5%.  The increase will be subject to
appropriations.


